From: Small, Jason 
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 9:12 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Coleman, Oona
Subject: GEOHub Trip to LA Sept 25-26

Steve,

I have returned from my trip to LA to see how the GEOHub was implemented in the City of Los Angeles.  My Hotel, flight, and two meals where covered by the Civic Analyitcs Network grant.  If there is any other information you need please reach out to me.

Thanks, 

Jason Small
GIS Database Analyst
Department of Innovation & Technology, City of Chicago
jason.small@cityofchicago.org
